
   

Town of Kennebunkport 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

March 6, 2014 
6 p.m. – Village Fire Station – 32 North Street 

 
Minutes of the Selectmen’s Meeting of March 6, 2014  
 
Selectmen attending:  Stuart E. Barwise, Allen A. Daggett, Ed Hutchins, and 
Sheila Mathews-Bull 
 
Selectman absent:  Patrick A. Briggs 
 
Others: Grace Adams, Judy Barrett, Barbara Barwise, Dan Beard, Carol Cook,  
Michael Claus, Doug Dicey,  April Dufoe, Werner Gilliam, David James, 
Kathryn Leffler, Allan Moir, Chris Perry, David Powell, Michelle Powell, Craig 
Sanford, Laurie Smith, Robert Sullivan, and Russ Welch and others 
    
1. Call to Order.  
 
Chair Barwise called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.    
 
2. Joint meeting with Budget Board for fiscal year 2015 municipal  
 budget presentation and discussion.  
 
Town Manager Laurie Smith discussed the highlights of the fiscal year 2015 
budget and explained her recommendations to the Board of Selectmen and 
Budget Board.  
 
Department heads presented their budgets.  
 
Ms. Smith said social service agencies, town committees, and outside agencies’ 
budget requests will be addressed at the March 13 meeting, and she will have 
more information on the shellfish warden, Goose Rocks portables, the capital 
expenditures on Communications, and possibly sidewalks on North Street.   
 
3. Adjournment. 
 
Motion by Selectman Hutchins, seconded by Selectman Daggett, to adjourn 
the meeting.  Vote: 4-0. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:15 P.M. 
 
Submitted by 
Laurie Smith, Town Manager 


